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Minutes of the Committee Meeting 12th March 2018
Present:


Zena Ellis


Chairman

Andrew Reid


Secretary

Phil Nitchen


Mens Captain


Christine Lathwell
Ladies Captain


Dave Debnam


Helen Morris

Penny Kilbey

Lucinda Philpott
 Chairman’s Comments
March Chairman’s Comments

February was a relatively quiet month for the club with many members knuckling down to get some long distance training in, despite the extremes in weather. 

Well done again for all the winners at our awards evening, it is always great to celebrate the successes and achievements of our members. Thank you again to Cheryl and Richard for the food, Amanda and Liz for the raffle and organising the guest speaker and all those who came to help set up the event beforehand. It was a great success and a highlight on our annual calendar. 

The evenings are finally starting to get a bit lighter and the temperature is getting warmer thank goodness. Happy running.
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Apologies
Thom Darby
Miriam Linforth

John Chapman
Karen Bull

Previous Minutes
Fancott Arms not booked yet. Zena to try for the 21st December.
Christine L DNA. To be removed from the minutes and send to Dave D. for the website.

Treasurer’s Report

No coach available to share for the London Marathon with Flitwick Flyers as they are not providing one.
The Club has made a loss of £1633 this year.

Running Report
Februarys Race Report By Christine Lathwell 

The training miles are being clocked up for the spring marathons. The longer races are beginning. I enjoy your many photo's of your race achievements every month its nice to see you show your Blink, t-shirts and achievements every month. 

February 3rd and 4th 

A number of Striders went to the London Winter 10km, Geraldine O'Reilly Pb 1:00:01, Julie Tysoe 59:96, Karen Gallagher 1:01:35, Valerie Dawson 1:01:48, Estelle Parkins 1:05:49, Gary Barlett 1:14:02 and Jennifer Avis 1:20:37. 

It was also the Watford Half Marathon a very challenging hilly course I was 2nd V35 Pb 1:28:22 and Club Record V40, Martyn Porthouse Pb 1:39:00, John Ryan 1:47:06, Richard Hardy 1:48:17, Andy Durrant 1:50:43, Martin Smith 2:09:00, Evelyn Lutterodt 2:07:42 and Lucinda Philpott Pb 2:35:42 her first half. 

February 10/11 

At the Wardown Parkrun Martyn Porthouse Pb 20:50, Amrik Singh Pb 27:08. At Houghton Parkrun Robert Barnes Broke the Course record 17:16. 

February 17/18 

At St Albans Parkrun Teresa Abbott Pb 28:14. 

The Milton Keynes Winter Half Marathon was rescheduled and three striders went, Thom Darby getting back to fitness in 1:49:10, Bader Loy Pb 2:07:03 his first Half and Valerie Dawson 2:16:37. 

One Strider went to the Hampton Half Marathon Rick Hares Pb 1:43:22 his first Half. 

February 24/25 

At Wardown Parkrun Amrik Singh Pb 26:31 the second time this month. 

One Strider travelled overseas to the Malta Half Marathon Kieran Fitzpatrick 1:51:49. 

Two Striders travelled to the Hillingdon Half Marathon Philip Abbitt 2:16:10 and Pam Abbitt 2:45:58. 

It was the England National Cross Country Championships at Parliament Hill. It was a nice weather but parts of the course were still very muddy. I came 69th in the Senior Women Race. We unfortunately didn't have a Men's Team but the Men ran very well on a course that was well churned up being the last race of the day and over 12km course. Gez Fallon 1304, Martin Fallon 1688, Pat Blessing 1798, Paul Keech 2001 and Richard Hardy 2014. 

It was the St Peters Way Ultra 41miles, Robert Barnes ran another excellent race on slightly more challenging ground than last year to finish 1st Pb 5:37:42 and 2nd fastest time for that course. 

Well Run anyone who competed this month but is not mentioned. Good Luck to all Striders running the many 20 miler races next month many of you getting ready for the fast approaching marathons. Good Luck to all Striders competing in any other races as well including Park run keep the Pb's coming.
Strider of the Month
Martin Porthouse and Amrick Singh

Online Club Kit
The club receives £1 per item sold.

Next Social
Date is 22nd April

Striders Race
Entries have been launched. We are to produce a flyer for it, and put adverts online for the race. We will also advertise in the Luton News.
Suggestions
Zena
To have a Pilates class on a Monday evening after the run. Members to look for a teacher.

Penny K
To have an open evening to encourage people back.

Other

Welcome evening to be held on 17th September



A Family fun track day to be held

AOB
Helen
Remind members that race numbers should not be swapped unless officially done with the organisers, and that earphones should not be worn in races.

Pat Cosgrove has had a hip replacement.

Chris Lamont says he still has a colour award due.

Secretary to post out race certificates that have not been possible to hand out.

Membership Renewals 
Renewals are to be completed by the end of April or members will have to rejoin the club with the additional fee paid.
Runners profile
Kate Neale to be asked by Dave D.
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Next Meeting to be held in the Barrels on the Thursday 5th April 
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